
September 29, 2015 

Councillor John Fillion 
Ward 23, Willowdale 

Re: Red light cameras at the intersection of Yonge and Shepperd 

Dear Councillor Fillion, 

As a longstanding tenant of 25 Shepperd Avenue West, Nestlé Canada firmly supports the 
installation of red light cameras at the Yonge and Shepperd intersection.  

At Nestlé Canada, safety is our number one priority and we are regularly hearing from our 
employees who share concerns about the unsafe driving practices at this intersection. The 
corner of Yonge and Shepperd is increasingly congested and difficult to navigate, with 
drivers blocking the intersection, running red lights and making unsafe turns – 
compromising the safety of our employees and all other pedestrians in the area. 

Please support the installation of red light cameras at Yonge and Shepperd and help 
address this serious issue in our community.  

Thank you, 

Catherine O’Brien

Catherine O’Brien 
Vice President, Corporate Affairs Nestlé Canada 
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